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July Meeting Correspondence 

Enclosed is the correspondence generated from the July meeting in Sitka. The 
meeting summary should be completed in approximately one month. 

For your information two moves are coming up soon that will affect the Water 
Resources Board. First, the Water Management Section is moving from the 
MacKay Annex to the Cordova Building. Our new address will be 555 Cordova 
Street, 99501. This move (at last report) will take place over Labor Day 
weekend. One of the benefits of the move will be to consolidate the 
various parts of the Department of Natural Resources into one general 
location in Anchorage. The Southcentral District Office will be in the MacKay 
Annex while most of the rest of DNR will be in the Cordova Building which is 
only two blocks away. 

The second move is that I am moving to Fairbanks to become the Water and 
Materials Officer at the Northcentral District Office on September 9. The 
details on who will take over my Water Board staff duties have not been worked 
out but I expect to remain involved with the Water Board to some degree, at 
least through the next meeting. Whatever happens I want to say it's been 
a real pleasure working with all of you and that I hope you continue with your 
active interest in our programs. 

cc: Karen Cantillon 
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